Special Budget Meeting
December 9, 2015

Station Four: Hanco returned a packet with lower prices and suggestions. They will be in attendance at
the board meeting to present.

The Budget: The insurance recovery money has been taken out of the budget. Travel Expense has been
lowered due a reduced demand on the volunteers. The salaries expense was discussed. Booty Shelley
would like to go over the health insurance as a part of the benefit package for the employees sometime
in the next few months. The line item for Broker Fees Expense has been eliminated.

Moe Wells looked closely at the medical billing and Georgetown County impact fees and adjusted both
amounts since last meeting. Bank Service Charge will be changed to Payroll Processing Fees.

Chief Knight let the board know that Barbara is now a Notary Public. He also announced the children’s
Christmas Party on Sunday, December 6™, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.

Assistant Chief Haney announced the new website was up and running and the board meeting minutes
have been posted through October.

Kay Benton made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by Booty Shelley. The motion
carried unanimously.
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